The GPWU Policy on Overseas Travel abroad in FY2021

GPWU has decided the policy above as follows;

From April 1, teachers or students can visit the countries where

Infectious Disease Warning Level 1 or no Warnings have been

announced by Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan.

% It is necessary to ask for advice and get permission for

traveling from GPWU in advance.

(Teachers) General Affairs Section: daigaku@gpwu.ac.jp

(Students) Foreign Language Research Institute:

flri—one@gpwu.ac.jp

% This policy will be changed, depending on the infectious

situation.
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